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February 2, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
 
Effective March 1, 2018, Equistar Chemicals, LP (“Equistar”) will implement a three 
cent per pound (US $0.03/lb.) price increase.  This price increase will apply to all grades 
of polyethylene products sold in North America.  This increase is in addition to all 
previously announced increases, including the previously announced US$0.04/lb. 
increase effective February 1, 2018 for all polyethylene resins. 
 
As always, fulfillment of orders is subject to Equistar’s acceptance of each order and our 
ability to supply product.  
 
We appreciate your business and the confidence you have placed in us as a supplier of 
your polyethylene needs. Your Account Manager can answer any questions you may 
have regarding this price increase.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Howard K. Williams 
Vice President, Direct Polymer Sales, N. America 
Equistar Chemicals, LP 
 
 
 
 
 


